
From: Wisneski, Aron  

Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2008 10:35 AM 
To: Fowler, Helen 

Cc: Rooney, John; Helding, Greg 
Subject: Alleyway for the 900/1000 block of Arthur/Blaine  
 
Helen, 
  
I would like to begin a request for repaving the alleyway on the 900 and 100 block between Arthur 
and Blaine avenues (stretching from Kinzie on the north to Lindermann on the south).  I have 
spoken with most of the residents on both blocks and the consensus opinion is that the alleyway 
should be repaved and that the residents are willing to pay for it.    
  
Please refer this item to the appropriate committee. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Aron Wisneski 
12th District Alderman 
City of Racine, Wisconsin 
 


